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***TIME EXTENSION OF GENERAL PERMIT POA-2007-541-M1 *** 

The Alaska District, United States (U.S.) Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) , in accordance 
with regulations pursuant to Section 404 of the Clean Water Act (33 U.S.C. 1344), is 
extending the time limit for use of Regional General Permit (RGP) POA-2007-541-M1 to 
December 8, 2018. 

This RGP authorizes discharges of dredged and/or fill material into jurisdictional wetlands for 
the construction of government-initialed residential and community developments and private 
residential developments within the state of Alaska , except for areas specifically excluded . 
To view the RGP, its terms and conditions , please visit the Corps web page at: 
http://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Permits/Regional-General-Permits/. 

This six-month time extension for use of the RGP is being issued to maintain continuity of 
authorization for persons operating under the RGP, while the Corps completes the 
environmental and procedural evaluation process for its potential reissuance. 

The Corps anticipates making a decision as to the RGP reissuance no later than December 8, 
2018. Prior to that date, the Corps plans to issue a special publ ic notice to solicit public and 
agency comment on the proposed reissuance. Should it be reissued , the current version of 
the RGP would be superseded by the revised RGP on the date it is reissued. 

Please contact Jason Berkner at 907-753-5778, toll free from within Alaska at (800) 478-2712 , 
by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by emailatJason .R.Berkner@usace.army.mil if further 
information is desired concerning this notice. 
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